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Memo 
 

TO:   MGEX Clearing Members and Market Participants 

  

FROM: Layne G. Carlson, Secretary  

 

SUBJECT:  Open Outcry Options Trading Permanently Closed 

 

DATE:  February 22, 2022 
 

 

This Memo is being issued to notify MGEX Clearing Members and Market Participants that the open outcry 

options trading suspension period has ended. In accordance with this Memo and the corresponding MGEX 

Rulebook amendments, open outcry options trading is permanently closed. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Deborah Krump at 612-321-7194 or dkrump@mgex.com or 

Layne G. Carlson at 612-321-7169 or lcarlson@mgex.com. 
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